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Changes to your hearing aid 

service from 31 March 2019 
Your hearing aid service is changing on 31 March 2019. If you need hearing aid batteries or 
aftercare support, you will need to contact one of the following companies directly. 

 

If you have received a letter from us 

If you received a letter from us to let you know that our service is changing, you need to contact one 
of these companies to receive your free NHS hearing aid aftercare support, including batteries: 

 

Specsavers Opticians and Audiologists    0800 077 8692 

Sussex Healthcare     0800 622 6282 

Scrivens Opticians and Hearing Care   0800 626 427 

The Outside Clinic     0800 954 9093 

 

 

If you haven’t received anything from us 

If you haven’t received a letter or call from us to discuss your service options, please contact us. 

 

 

 
If you need to contact us 
or require further information… 

Call:  0300 365 6222 
Email:  hearingandbalance@berkshire.nhs.uk 

www.berkshirehealthcare.nhs.uk 
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